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Press statement by the governments of Cuba and Norway 
 

Mr. Kevin Scott Sutay, citizen of the United States of America, who has been held in 
custody by the Fuerzas Armadas Revolucionarias de Colombia-Ejército del Pueblo 
(FARC-EP) since June 20, 2013, was released by the Bloque Oriental of FARC-EP to 
representatives of the governments of Cuba and Norway and delegates of the 
International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC), in cooperation with the Colombian 
Government. 

At 11.30 a.m. today, October 27, Mr. Sutay was handed over to representatives of the 
Government of the United States at the airport of Bogotá. 

Mr. Sutay received a health check from the ICRC and his physical condition is good. 
He will soon be able to join his family. 

The Government of Colombia and the FARC-EP expressed their appreciation to the 
governments of Cuba and Norway and to the ICRC for their valuable contribution to 
the liberation and handover of Mr. Sutay to the United States authorities. 

The governments of Cuba and Norway reiterated their support to the peace dialogue 
and the efforts to put an end to the armed conflict in Colombia. 

Bogotá, 27 October 2013. 
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